
Twenty-          The 2nd Sunday of Easter/ 
            Divine Mercy Sunday  
                           April 27, 2025 

 
The Octave of Easter! 

 
 

An Offering of Letters 
     The weekend of April 26th and 27th our parish will have a Bread for the World Offering of Letters to 
ask our representatives to vote for the Farm Bill. This bill is one of the last remaining resources that can 
have an impact on hunger both here and abroad. To learn more about this campaign, please check the 
Bulletin and parish website.  Tables with letters and letter samples will be available after Masses this 
weekend.   
 

Pray For Pope Francis Next Wednesday 
     On Wednesday, April 30, the 8:30AM Mass and the 5:30PM Mass will be Memorial Masses for Pope 
Francis.  You are welcome to join us in celebration of his life.  Bishop Michael Barber, SJ, is offering a 
Memorial Mass for Pope Francis on Saturday, April 26, at the Cathedral of Christ the Light at 5:00PM.  All 
are welcome.   
 

Norah Hippolyte is out of the Office through May 16.   
  
Coming soon:  The Annual Parish Conference 
     We hope you are planning to attend this year’s Parish Conference.  The day will begin with Joseph 
Lough who will enlighten us on the topic of the Economy.  After lunch, we will consider how to celebrate 
this Jubilee Year of Hope.  The Conference is May 17, from 10:00AM to 3:00PM.  Please email 
parish@marymagdalen.org to let us know you are coming.  We are also asking for a $5 offering to offset 
the cost of food.   
 

Events in Honor of Asian American and Pacific Islanders Month 
     May is Asian American and Pacific Islanders Month or AAPI.  The Racial Equity committee is planning 
three events in May.  On May 3 at 6:30PM in Magdalen Hall there will be a speaker.  On May 10 at 
6:30PM, there will be a movie.  Finally, on May 18, after the 9:30AM Mass will be Gong playing on the 
plaza.  Come and Enjoy! 
 

Cinco de Mayo Celebration 
     St. Mary Magdalen will be celebrating Cinco de Mayo with a Taco party on Monday, May 5th, at 
6:00PM in Magdalen Hall.  This is a fundraiser for our sister Parish, Santa Maria de Guadalupe, in 
Mexicali to support the Dominican mission and the work they do in their community. The cost is $25.  
 

Berkeley CROP Hunger Walk 
     The CROP Walk is scheduled for May 18.  Please see more information in the attached bulletin.   
 

Upcoming Concerts 
     Barefoot Concerts is performing in Magdalen Hall beginning at 6:30PM on Friday, April 25.  There is 
Cantata Collective Concert on Sunday, April 27 at 5:00PM in the church. 
 

 See the Bulletin, Website and Bulletin Board in the Church for More information 
"Together we share our faith in Jesus Christ. We live the Gospel, and we care for others."  
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